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Remembrance Day is fast approaching so its time again to plan for both RSL Sub Branches and RSL Art Union Direct 

Sales teams’ fundraising in the 2 weeks leading up to November 11th 2022. This will cover the period of 31st October 

to 6th November and 7th to 13th November. 

We would like to encourage Sub Branches to share their plans for these dates to ensure RSL Art Union Direct 

Sales fundraising activities work in and around this. This is a process we have conducted for Anzac Day and 

Remembrance Day in recent years to ensure fundraising activities between both RSL Art Union and RSL Sub 

Branches are well co-ordinated. 

In addition to existing Sub Branch plans for these dates, this also provides opportunity for Co-Fundraising plans 

with RSL Art Union Direct, where preferred. 

Co-Fundraising opportunities are explained below, and a document attached to this email where each Sub Branch 

can mark their preferences and plans. Please could we receive this information back before Friday 16th September 

for the RSL Art Union team to plan your requests. Please could the completed documents be emailed to: 

admin@rslsouthqueensland.org

mailto:nqd@rslqld.org
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Co-Fundraise on 1 site 
 

• RSL Art Union secures a shopping centre at your request and uses this with an RSL Sub 
Branch. A configuration of 1 x RSL Art Union fundraiser and 1 x RSL Sub Branch 
member utilising the same RSL Art Union kiosk booth. 

• We aim to book the largest paid site available for 2 x RSL Art Union kiosk booths 
allowing both fundraiser and member have space for their equipment and/or 
merchandise. 

 
 

 

Co-Fundraise on 2 sites  

 
• RSL Art Union secures a shopping centre at your request with 2 total sites (1 paid site 

and 1 community site). 

• RSL Sub Branch members are welcomes to share these with RSL Art Union in a 
configuration of 1 x RSL Art Union fundraiser and 1 x RSL Sub Branch member at each 
site; or 2 x Art Union fundraisers at the paid site and 2 x Sub Branch members at the 
community site. 

 
 
 
 

 
Independent Fundraising 

 

• If any Sub-Branches have/are looking to secure their own community site within a shopping 
centre and wish to ensure they have exclusive use of that centre during these two weeks, 
please let us know within the below timeframes and we will re-arrange any bookings we 
had intended to use. 

 
 
 

 

RSL Art Union sites will be set up with cause banners and the kiosk booth only. Any Co-fundraising plans will be co- 

ordinated directly with the Sub Branch based on their preference of location and shopping centre. RSL Art Union 

will ensure shopping centre guidelines for site setup are communicated in advance. 

RSL Art Union Direct Sales fundraisers may use sites outside standalone newsagents, IGA’s, pharmacies etc (Alt 

sites) during this period. These fundraisers will be redirected to other locations if a Sub Branch indicates they will 

use this area. 
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